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SEVERE WEATHER 
 

 
 

We are coming to the time of 
year when adverse weather and 

particularly snow can impact 
schools.   

 
Can I please remind 

parents/carers that the school 
remains open unless otherwise 
indicated on the school website 
and Facebook page.  Closure 
information will be sent out by 

ParentMail as soon as possible.   
Updated information will also be 
available on the school answer 

phone (01778 422163) if 
circumstances allow.  

 
 

PARKING 

 
 

It is disappointing to note that we have once again had 
some concerns raised by local residents about 

inconsiderate and dangerous parking around the 
school.  Please, please be considerate of all of our 

neighbours and DO NOT park or wait on private 
property; across gateways; on double yellow lines; on 

footpaths or in the school safety zone. Please think 
about how you would feel as a householder in the same 

circumstances. 
 

Thank you. 
 

POPPY APPEAL 

 

We raised a fantastic £271.45 

for this very important cause. 

Thank you so much for your 

kind donations. 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
 

   
 

Thank you so much, we raised a HUGE £644.59 
Our children have been given the opportunity to be 

Agents of Change, both in our local and wider 
community, and our enduring commitment to supporting 
those less fortunate was reinforced on Children in Need 

Day! 
 

PTFA CALENDARS 

 
Don’t forget that the deadline for ordering a family 

calendar from the PTFA is Tuesday 30th November.  

The A3 calendar will include a small piece of artwork 

from every child with their name underneath and 

would make a lovely Christmas gift for family 

members. 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

  

Please remember all After School Clubs 

finish this week. 

A new club list will be sent out for  

Terms 3 & 4. 

 


